10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 1 May 1987

Many thanks for your letter. The visit
to the Soviet Union was indeed interesting
and the Prime Minister remains extremely
grateful for all your help in preparing
for¥ s

I have received Charles Dick's letter
about the implications of removing short
range missiles and shall be replying to
it with my thoughts.

With best wishes,

(Charles Powell)

Chris Donnelly, Esgq.
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